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Meeting Minutes 

February 18, 2016 
 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chair Chris Chapman.  The roll call was done with 

Chris Chapman, Reggie Santos, Wayne David and Mark Audette present. 

 

Reggie Santos motioned to accept the minutes of the January 21, 2016 Meeting.  Wayne David 

seconded the motion.  All voted in Favor. 

 

Harbormaster Ray Pike was not in attendance but a few items were presented by Reggie Santos on 

Harbormaster Pike’s behalf. 

 

 New stickers have been ordered for the 2016 season 

 All Assistant Harbormasters have completed First Aid, CPR Training and AED Training 

 Mr. Pike is working on the 2015 Annual Report 

 The Harbormaster’s Office still needs shelves 

 

Willem Van de Stadt updated the Board on the proposed Harbormaster’s Office at the Town Pier.  

Several Ring’s Island residents spoke regarding the size, location and need for this office.  None 

were in favor of installation of this office citing the general character of Ring’s Island and the size 

of the proposal. Chairman Chapman thanked all that attended and commented on this project.  He 

asked that they continue their involvement in the future. 

 

Wayne David motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:42 p.m.  Reggie Santos seconded the motion.  

All voted in Favor. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Mark Audette 

 


